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Public Notice – In accordance with the Georgia Open Records Act (O.C.G.A. § 50-18-

70, et seq.), the Georgia Department of Revenue is designating Kristen Bartholomew as 

its Open Records Officer.  All Open Records Act inquiries to the Georgia Department of 

Revenue can be sent to the address or e-mail address below. Thank you. 

 

                Georgia Department of Revenue 

                Attn: Kristen Bartholomew, Open Records Officer 

                1800 Century Boulevard NE, Suite 15221 

                Atlanta, Georgia  30345 

                ORR@dor.ga.gov  
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